Attendance at Wellington Sakai Marathon Dinner
by Ambassador and Madam ITO and Embassy officials
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On 19t November 2021, Ambassador and Madam ITO, along with other Embassy officials, were
delighted to attend a dinner hosted by the Wellington Sakai Association to celebrate the sister city
marathon exchange between Wellington, and Sakai City in Osaka.

The marathon has certainly played a key role as part of the two cities’ exchange activities in
various fields for nearly thirty years. Wellingtonian runners have been invited to the Senshu
International Marathon in Osaka for 25 years, and more recently, this has been reciprocated, with
Sakai runners participating in the Wellington Marathon as well.

At the dinner, Wellington runners who have competed in the Senshu Marathon in the past shared
their own experiences of their participation, expressed their appreciation for the hospitality and
support of people in Sakai, and recognised the valuable opportunity they were given to gain cross-
cultural understanding and foster mutual bonds and friendship with Sakai citizens. This grassroots
exchange is indeed an essential part of enriching our bilateral ties, and we hope that longtime
sister city exchanges, including the marathon exchange, will be encouraged even more going
forward.
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